
     

 

Notes from the office – 
 Recently an article in GOLF COURSE INDUSTRY was left on 

my desk.  The article was titled “DEAR NEW GOLFER” and it addressed 

new golfers who have taken up the game, or returned to it, during 

 the pandemic.  The author, Tim Moraghan, listed some rules he 

referred to as “givens” that should be followed to keep the course in 

 better shape for you and the players behind you. 

1. FILL YOUR DIVOT....pour the sand provided in the bottle on 

 your cart on the scrape and smooth and tamp it down 

 BELOW the level of the turf.  This will best help the turf 

recover without the sand damaging the mower reels. 

2. REPAIR BALL MARKS…AND NOT JUST YOURS. 

3. FIND THE BUNKER RAKE AND USE IT. 

4. FOLLOW THE RULES ABOUT CART PATHS….they are there 

for a reason and help protect and preserve the course. 

5. MAINTAIN PACE OF PLAY. 

6. DON’T ASK FOR WHAT YOU CAN’T HANDLE….don’t demand 

          that your superintendent create course conditions that 

          neither you nor your club budget can handle. 

7.  LEARN A LITTLE ABOUT WHAT IT TAKES TO KEEP THE  

COURSE IN SHAPE. Don’t be afraid to ask your superintendent 

 or golf pro questions about course maintenance.  

8. REMEMBER THE GOLDEN RULE……”do unto others as you  

would have done to you.”   Think of other golfers following 

you and leave the course in the best possible condition, be 

                    nice, tolerant, and patient.  Much more than skill, golf  

                    commands civility and sportsmanship.          ☺  ~ Suzanne 

 

Mark 12:31, Luke 10:27 - "...Love your neighbor as yourself..." 

_______________________________________________          

APPRECIATION AND MANY THANKS FROM ELLIE SIMS 

    Once again – the CHICK Miler volunteers were awesome!  Everyone I 

called said yes immediately.  You were on time and did what was asked of 

you.  I can only say thanks to each of you again.  It was such a pleasure to 

have Ron and Deb Clayton, Brian Anderson, Connie Davis, Marie Bilotta,  

Mike & Chris Allegrucci, Sarah & Craig Dickenscheidt, Sissue Beauchene, 

Gay Hartmann, Deb Richardson, Debbie Stephens, Michaele Rogers, Sherri 

Wilson, Christie Bailey, and Keith Jennings all working with smiles on their 

faces!  Love to you all!  You made my job so easy once again ~  Ellie 

________________________________________________ 

Member, Ethan Eargle, shot a 75 in the SC State Am Qualifier 

on 6/28/21. He will join member, Jack Ellis, for the State Am 

Tournament played Aug 5-8, 2021, at the DeBordieu Club. 

7/16/21 New member, Erich Iberle, eagled #12 by chipping in. 

7/18  John Hills eagled #1. 

7/22 Wesley Mizell eagled #18. 

7/23 Marc Horne aced #2 to win his Match against George 

Rabon on their 20th hole playing.  

7/2021  Chris Asbell claimed his 3rd consecutive Championship  

Title at the Santee Cooper Summer Invitational. 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times. 
Pro shop closes at 6:00 pm-last cart out at 6:00 pm-carts must be 
returned to the lot no later than 8:30 pm.  
AUGUST GOLF TOURNAMENTS 
August 3 – SOBs at SCC Noon Shotgun 
Aug 7-Ferguson Golf Outing-9:00 am-tee times available a.m. and p.m. 
Aug 8-Shriner’s Golf-RAIN MAKEUP-course closed for the day-for Children’s Hospital 
Aug 13-Pairings Party for Member-Guest at the Pavilion 6:00 pm   
Aug 14-Member-Guest Match Around-course opens 2:30-3:00 
Aug 15-Member-Guest Final Round-course opens12:30- 1:00 
Aug 17-SOBs at Wedgefield time TBA 
Aug 22-MUSC Dental Students Assoc Golf Outing 9:00 a.m 
Aug 29-Omar Director’s Staff Golf Tournament-8:00 a.m. 
 
MEALS TO GO and Open Night Dancing 
For “MEALS TO GO” call Trae Ray at 843-696-0955 for reservations.   
Weds, AUG 25, is TEAM TRIVIA NIGHT w/ Bad Joke Tom 
8/4, 8/11, 8/18, 8/25 
Dinners served 5:00 – 8:00 pm, outside dining is available with DJ Wendell Nolan 
playing music in the Candlelite Pavilion. 
Tues, Aug 24, is Open Night Dancing with music by DJ Wendell Nolan.   
Cash Bar  -  Snackbar open to order food.  6:00-9:30 pm   
 
FUTURE SCC GOLF EVENTS 
Sept 18 & 19 – Member-Member (open to all members) 
October 31 – Cuthbert Classic – two-person captain’s choice 
Oct/Nov-SENIOR Club Championship DATE TBD 
December TBA – Hartmann’s Christmas Open 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

2021 CHAS AREA MENS INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC NEWS 

SEPT match is Mon, Sept 20 , at 9:00 am, at Pine Forest . 
Sign up by Sept 15 to play-$35 tournament fee is due at sign up. 

A World USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 
Oct 4 – Chas Muni      Nov 1 – Dunes West      Dec 6 - Rivertowne 

 
SAFETY FIRST:  Please drive carts slowly when approaching the 
clubhouse.  The pool is open increasing the number of children in area.  

 
REMINDER:    Rakes have been replaced in the bunkers and we ask that you 
help us out by raking your steps if you land in the traps.  ALSO, please exit 
sand traps from the side or back to avoid greenside bunker lip damage.  

$50 WINNER:  Mr. & Mrs. Adam Canfield 
****************************************************** 

SUMMERVILLE HIGH SCHOOL GIRLS GOLF TEAM will 

begin practice at SCC and have tryouts August 9-11.  

Matches  scheduled at SCC in August are August 16, 17 

and 31st. Matches begin at 4:00.   The golf course is 

open to outside play on SHS match dates. 
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Junior golfers ages 5-13 enjoyed four days of golf camp and 

optional swimming July 12-15, 2021.  Many thanks to all of the 

campers that attended and to the Golf Instructors that assisted 

Golf Pro, Bray Blanton:   Brodie Blanton Aaron Litz, George & 

Peyton Tallmage, and Christian Fletcher. 

BRAY’S BOGEYS 
I hope everyone had a great July 4. We had a good 
turnout for our Annual Firecracker Blitz-congrats to 
Barry Connor, Lee Ray, Kyle Boczkowski, and 
Mike Allegrucci on winning.  Junior golf camp took 
place the week after July 4 and was a perfect week 
thanks to a great group of juniors and mostly 
cooperative weather. Congratulations to AJ 
Martino and Aubrey Merryman for defending their 
Roy Meyers Junior Open titles. AJ shot a great 
round of 70 and Aubrey also had an impressive 
round shooting 81 - and she played the white tees! 
As always, thanks to Mark Meyers for sponsoring 
the Junior Open in memory and honor of his father, 
Dr. Roy Meyers, who helped start the event.  Our 
Charleston Men's Interclub team successfully won 
our home event with George Rabon finishing +20 
to win the overall individual as well. That moves our 
team into fourth for the year!  Also, thanks to Bob 
Sideikas for serving as our monthly team 
captain.  Our next club tournament major is coming 
up in two weeks (August 13-15) - the Annual 
Member-Guest. This is one of our premier events 
open to all members and the match-around format 
keeps the weekend fun and competitive. We will 
need the handicap and home club from each guest 
before Friday, August 13. The flights are pre-made 
and the pairings party takes place Friday, August 
13, before play begins. I'm looking forward to a 
great Member-Guest weekend and hope everyone 
has a great last month of summer.          ~ Bray 

 In the event a lifeguard is not 
present we ask that you continue to sign in at the  
pool and promptly leave by 8:00 pm to allow  time 
for pool maintenance each night.
*    Sun & Mon-Noon to 8:00 pm. 
 Tuesday – Saturday 10:00 am to 8:00 pm.   

ADULT ONLY 18+ UP LAP SWIMMING allowed 
Tuesday and Saturday mornings ONLY from  
7:00 am to 10:00 am.  Check in at the golf pro shop 
to unlock the pool on those mornings.  Please be 
aware that late night thunderstorms could alter 
our hours. The pool will remain locked if the 
vacuum is running -  no swimming will be allowed 
during that time. 

-We are strictly private.  ALL guests ages 
3+ not registered in the office as out of town house 
guests will be charged $5.00 per person daily and 
will be billed to your member account each month.   

be scheduled IN ADVANCE 
by calling Lee Ray at 843-568-1806. 
 


